
Distributed by Elite  Wines®

Virginia, USA

Today, luscious but precise, 
this focused Petit Manseng 
combines pure flavors that 

express the grape with good 
acidity and freshness. It’s rich 

and balanced at the same 
time, never close to cloying. 

This is beautiful now.

PETIT MANSENG
DEMI SEC

Distributed by Elite  Wines®

Virginia, USA

Today, luscious but precise, 
this focused Petit Manseng 
combines pure flavors that 

express the grape with good 
acidity and freshness. It’s rich 

and balanced at the same 
time, never close to cloying. 

This is beautiful now.

PETIT MANSENG
DEMI SEC

Distributed by Elite  Wines®

Virginia, USA

Today, luscious but precise, 
this focused Petit Manseng 
combines pure flavors that 

express the grape with good 
acidity and freshness. It’s rich 

and balanced at the same 
time, never close to cloying. 

This is beautiful now.

PETIT MANSENG
DEMI SEC

Distributed by Elite  Wines®

Virginia, USA

Today, luscious but precise, 
this focused Petit Manseng 
combines pure flavors that 

express the grape with good 
acidity and freshness. It’s rich 

and balanced at the same 
time, never close to cloying. 

This is beautiful now.

PETIT MANSENG
DEMI SEC

Distributed by Elite  Wines®

Virginia, USA

Today, luscious but precise, 
this focused Petit Manseng 
combines pure flavors that 

express the grape with good 
acidity and freshness. It’s rich 

and balanced at the same 
time, never close to cloying. 

This is beautiful now.

PETIT MANSENG
DEMI SEC

Distributed by Elite  Wines®

Virginia, USA

Today, luscious but precise, 
this focused Petit Manseng 
combines pure flavors that 

express the grape with good 
acidity and freshness. It’s rich 

and balanced at the same 
time, never close to cloying. 

This is beautiful now.

PETIT MANSENG
DEMI SEC


